
The fact that most of the sections only note "Yet to be drafted" makes it rather difficult to make any 
logical comments, although there seems to be some sort of lean towards trying to make reasonable 
offers of assistance to older but responsible members of the community who having exhausted their 
energies could do with assistance. 

 


